
 
 
CONTACT: Francisco “French” Espinoza, Public Works Director, fespinoza@taosgov.com, 
(575) 751-2047 
   
For Immediate Release:  

STREET RESURFACING UPDATE 

Tuesday, September 5, 2017 – Taos, NM 

The Town of Taos in conjunction with their contractor Cutler Repaving will begin pavement 
rehabilitation work on Tuesday, September 5, 2017. Hours of operation will be 7:00 am – 
7:00 pm daily (unless prohibited by weather). 
 
The method for rehabilitation of roadways is a unique, hot, in-place pavement recycling 
process which provides a new driving surface at a fraction of the cost of conventional mill 
and fill operations. 
 
Rehabilitation will begin on Vigil Road and continue west to include Dolan St., Leibert St., 
Burch St., and Montoya St. One driving lane is expected to remain open and traffic control 
will be installed and maintained daily. Please use alternate routes whenever possible. 
Please use caution on milled roadways as they are a rough driving surface. 
 
A location map is attached as reference for sequencing only and is subject to change given 
condition and volume of daily traffic. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we continue to improve the infrastructure of our community.  

 -End- 
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